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Via email and posting 

February 8, 2023 

Dear GEH Forum Participants, 

Please find attached a survey/request for comments related to the priority of the recommendations included in the 
discussion paper that was reviewed during our last Gas-Electric Harmonization Forum meeting.  As noticed, our 
next meeting has been rescheduled from February 23, 2023 to March 3, 2023 to provide participants with additional 
time to respond this survey/request for comments.  It is not necessary to submit a survey in order to participate in the 
meeting on March 3rd; however, the responses provided will be utilized to guide our discussions in future meetings 
and shape the direction of our final report.  Given the size and complexity of the survey/request for comments and 
the need to organize the data contained in the responses, we are not utilizing the SurveyMonkey software and are 
requesting that all responses be submitted as Microsoft Word documents. 

To respond to this survey/request for comments, please fill out this document, attach the requested documentation, 
and email it back to the NAESB office at naesb@naesb.org.  Please note that this survey is quite lengthy, and it may 
take a significant amount of time to respond.  We are requesting that participants respond to the three questions 
below for each of the recommendations contained in the categories provided by FERC and NERC Staff and included 
in the discussion paper previously sent out for comment and reviewed during our last meeting 
(https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/geh020223a1.docx).   

1. Do you support or oppose taking action in response to the following recommendation? 
2. Of the recommendations that you support, please rank the recommendations in order of the priority (1 – 10, 

as applicable) that they should be given to increase the reliability of the natural gas infrastructure system in 
support of the Bulk Electric System. 

3. For the top three recommendations you support, please provide actions that can be taken to support the 
recommendation, identify the entity or entities that should be responsible for taking those actions, describe 
how those actions should be implemented and provide any related recommended deadlines. (Attach 
Documentation) 

For question three, we ask that you attach documentation to your survey that provides responses to the question.  As 
with all GEH Forum surveys, respondents are asked to identify with a NAESB Quadrant and Segment or as an 
observer when completing the survey/request for comments.  A description of the NAESB Quadrant and Segments 
can be found through the following hyperlink:  
https://www.naesb.org/pdf4/geh_balanced_voting_quadrant_segment_descriptions.doc.   

Responses are requested by the close of business on February 27, 2023.   

Thank you for your time and for your commitment to the GEH Forum – 
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